
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
8TH MARCH WILL BE BAKE OFF WEEK

Parents can get involved by baking at home and sending their pictures in on 
parent zone.

TEA PARTY FOR MOTHERS DAY
We will be having a tea party for Mothers Day on 12th March – we will be 

dressed in our best party clothes and take part in lots of party games. Please 
send in £1 donation for the RSPCA. 

MOTHERS DAY RAFFLE
We will be selling entry tickets £2.50 for two strips. 

(Raising money for the RSPCA)

19TH MARCH RED NOSE DAY 
We will be doing something funny for money, dress in loud and funny 

costumes – best dressed wins a special prize. 

NURSERY EASTER CLOSURE
Good Friday – 2nd April and 5th April is Easter Monday 

We have been introducing a new story to 
the children called ‘The World Made A 

Rainbow’. This has allowed the children to 
explore their own feelings and 

experiences of lockdown. The children 
enjoyed making memory boxed filled with 

pictures of their family members and 
shared experiences of zoom parties and 

walks in the park to see their 
grandparents. 

In March we will be developing writing 
areas for the children, we will be setting up 

self-registration areas in both our rooms 
where the children will have access to a 
quiet space to explore sensory toys and 
puppets. will be writing to our sponsored 
guide dog. We will also be sending out 

school readiness support packs to support 
our children with their upcoming transition 

to school. 


